ANRCETI will adopt revised version of regulations on interconnection

The Administrative Board of the National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Technology intends to summon a public Board meeting on January 31, in order to approve revised version of Regulations on Interconnection. A public Board meeting is consistent with the new communication strategy of the Agency, which tends to ensure transparent activity and to involve market participants in the decision-making process. The meeting is scheduled for 15.00 p.m., at the Agency office, 5th floor, Conference Room (134, Stefan cel Mare, bd.).

The draft of the revised Regulations on Interconnection was developed by the Agency pursuant to the provisions of the Law on Electronic Communications no.241-XVI of 15.11.2007. The document is intended to contribute to competition promotion, to transparency and non-discrimination in interconnection and interoperability of electronic communications networks and services and to protection of end-users’ interests. The draft was subject to public consultations in December 2008, conducted in several working sessions. The interested parties provided their commentaries and jointly discussed them in detail. All the proposals and objections of the parties, as well as the Agency’s position concerning the debated issues are reflected in a Divergences Table.

After the Administrative Board of the Agency adopts the revised version of the Regulations on Interconnection, the document will be registered with the ministry of Justice. The document will become effective on the day it is published in the Official Gazette of the Republic of Moldova. 
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